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I am begging you to pass SB 348. This is common sense gun reform. It will save 

lives. It will prevent both mass shootings and suicides. Most Americans and 

Oregonians support reforms like those included in this bill. Measure 114 is proof. We 

need courageous politicians to do the will of the people to protect us.  

 

The Second Amendment right of gun owners is not more important than the right to 

life that the rest of us have. 

 

Thank you, 

Kaellen Hessel-Owens 


